
Report on the Visit by Enterprise Ireland Team
(A Government of Ireland Organization)

Date: Thursday, 20th Feb, 2020

CCG&D, Integral University, organized a visit by delegation from Enterprise Ireland (A 
Government of Ireland Organization), represented by Mr. David Flood: Director (India and South 
Asia)and Ms. Wendy D Souza: Vice President (India and South Asia) on Thursday, 20th Feb, 2020..

A student interaction was organized on the “Opportunities for higher education and career prospects 
in Ireland” They briefed the students about the universities in Ireland and the opportunities for 
career prospects in Ireland.

A meeting was held between the visiting delegation and the high level management of the university 
to deliberate on the Options of Collaborations, Upgradation of Curriculum-Industry Linkage and 
Modernization of content.

The Honorable Chancellor of Integral University Prof S.W.Akhtar, was pleased about the prospects 
of collaboration with Enterprise Ireland and thanked the Irish team by presenting a University 
Memento.  

       


